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Hi Ben

I am the tenant in the flat below Nicole (2A Gillies st) and i felt it warranted my support in writing
given that the application has found a hurdle with its 'size'.

| feel the plan to create a beautiful space at the back of the garden is a wonderful idea and i have
full confidence in the design and the feel of the space being transformed by the application. | dont
see it as being any different to the surrounding buildings that have been erected in the adjacent
gardens! A lot of thought and consideration has gone into this application and Nicole has been
amazing along its path keeping me abreast of it as and when anything has altered course so i see
no reason what-so-ever why it should have to be altered.

| hope this email finds its way into helping you re-consider the application and allowing it to go

ahead

If there is anything else i can help please feel free to contact me on any of the details below.

Kind Regards

Patric McGuinness




